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Dear Judge Joseph Hardy,

Thank you for your interest in seeking an endorsement with the Clark County District Attorney’s
Investigators Association (CCDAIA). Our Association is pleased to extend our endorsement for
the 2016 election year. Please feel free to use our name and/or insignia for your campaign.

Please contact me at 702-371-2711 if you have any questions and good luck in the upcoming
elections.

Respectfully,

N, %,Qz,bb,
Debbie Ashenfelter

CCDAIA Secretary

District Attorney Investigator Association
325S. 3" Street # 216
Las Vegas, NV 89101



